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Our Ref:          Student Care/LMA/LFo  
 
13th March 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
Re:     Local Incident  
 

The Duston School Safeguarding team have been made aware of an incident that took place 
on Monday after school in the vicinity of St Crispin’s carpark/field. 

A small group of students, both female and male, reported a man behaving strangely in front 
of them and towards them.  Whilst he did not expose himself fully, the children were concerned 
by his behaviour and found it distressing.   

We would ask that all students that walk/cycle this way to school/home be made aware. 

The male was described as approximately 5’ 7”, white with short dark/grey hair; he was 
wearing a dark coat (possibly green) and black trousers. 

The incident has been reported into Northamptonshire Police – Should anyone have any 
further information the Police have requested this be shared with them via Incident Number 
118 13.03.19. 

If any student ever feels that they are risk of harm when in a public place, at any time, they 
should contact the police straight away on 999. 

We also encourage our students to report any such incidences with us at The Duston School 
or to an adult they trust. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr L Martin 
Designated Safeguarding & Child Protection Officer 
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